
 

 

January 15, 2015 

To: Teresa Giudice 
From: Andrew Bernstein, PETA 

Dear Teresa, 

Greetings from PETA. We're so sorry that you have ended up in prison. We hope 
you'll make the most of your time "inside" and that while you have time to reflect 
on how you might do things differently once you're out, you'll consider the 
horrors that animals killed for their fur experience. The situation that you find 
yourself in is far better than the one that animals on fur farms endure behind cage 
bars—and their only "crime" is that they were born with a beautiful natural fur 
coat that some humans want to steal from them. Because of that, they receive a 
death sentence. 

Please consider that however bad things may seem, you're in clover compared to 
the animals whose legs are caught in steel-jaw traps or who go mad in their small 
cages, incarcerated for life in filthy cells on fur farms. Minks, foxes, rabbits, and 
chinchillas suffer greatly from such unnatural, stressful confinement. If you ever 
visit a fur factory farm, you will see them spinning in endless tiny circles, 
panicked and psychotic. In the end, these animals aren't released back into nature 
to be reunited with their friends and families. Instead, they're bludgeoned or 
electrocuted in the name of fashion. 

Would you consider doing something kind and charitable for animals during your 
sentence? Will you donate your furs to PETA once you're out of prison? We 
would ensure that they ended up in the hands of homeless people who could use 
a little extra warmth during the cold winter months and/or as bedding for animals 
in need. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Kindest regards, 

 
 
 
 

Andrew Bernstein 
PETA 


